
THE CONOVER STAR
Reminders:

● Committee meetings will begin March 4th, with HSOC on Monday 
at 1:00 PM in the Conference Room.

● Our NCCS Board of Education will be conducting a walkthrough of 
our building on Wednesday, March 6th beginning at 8:30 AM.

● Our 3rd Quarter Terrific Kids will take place from 9:30 - 10:30 AM 
in the gym, following the same staggered schedule we have utilized in 
the past (Pre-K will kick us off at 9:30 AM), on Tuesday, March 
12th.

● Our March EC District meeting is on Wednesday, March 13th at 
Central Office in the Board Room. This meeting is at 3:30 PM.

Week of February 26 - March 1 Upcoming Events:
March 4 - 8 Committee Meeting Week

March 6 BOE Walkthrough at 8:30 AM

March 10 Daylight Savings Time

March 12 3rd Quarter Terrific Kids from 9:30 - 10:30 AM in the Gym

March 13 EC District Meeting at 3:30 PM at Central office

March 15 School Improvement Team meeting at 1:00 PM in the conference room

March 17 St. Patrick’s Day



Quick Links:

Student Agenda
Staff Handbook 

Kid Grid
Safety Plan

Faculty Meeting Agenda
HSOC Committee Agenda

Hospitality Committee Agenda
Community Partners Committee Agenda

Curriculum Committee Agenda
Pre-K Grade Level Notes

Elementary Grade Level Notes
Middle School Grade Level Notes

High School Grade Level Notes
Student Incident Report

Restraint Form
Significant Cognitive Disabilities | NC DPI

Unique Learning Resources 

Weekly Updates
Good afternoon everyone!

First off, a huge congratulations to the following folks for being the recipients of our 
‘of-the-year’ awards for the 2023-2024 school year: 

Mrs. Michelle Price (Certified)

Mrs. Chasity Fox (Classified)

Mrs. Sarah Stehlin (Licensed)

Whereas I know there were many folks who would have represented us well this year at the 
district level for this honor, I know we are all in agreement that these ladies have 

modeled professionalism, dedication to their students and craft, and have just overall 
been a positive light this year for all of us. I wish you the best of luck competing for the 

district honor, but regardless of how that turns out, we could not be more proud to have 
you folks on board with us this year!

That said, I hope that all of you have a great weekend, and I will see all of you on 
Monday!




